Consultation draft Pembrokeshire Coast National Park Management Plan 2020-2024


Many organisations and individuals contribute to the National Park purposes of conservation, enjoyment and understanding.
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The National Park Management Plan is a way of coordinating that effort. It’s a partnership plan for the National Park area.

In 2018, the National Park Authority sought people’s views on opportunities and challenges facing the National Park.

Those views have been used to prepare a draft Management Plan, on which your views are welcomed.

The consultation documents, a response form and supporting information can be found on the National Park Authority’s website via www.pembrokeshirecoast.wales/HaveYourSay.

The consultation period runs from 1 August - 31 October 2019.

Following the consultation, a report will be prepared to explain how comments have been taken into account, and a revised Management Plan will be prepared for adoption by the National Park Authority.

